
January 31, 2021 – CDL to Hybrid Radio Spot 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
We plan to transition from Comprehensive Distance Learning to the Hybrid 
model for Kindergarten thru 2nd grade when our local numbers meet the latest 
health metrics.  As our local case rate numbers decline, we will return more 
and more grades to school as the metrics allow.  To learn more, please visit our 
district website. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


